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Washington Post  
 
The Executive Director would like to draw your attention to the article below published recently 
in “The Washington Post”, which summarizes the recent findings reported by the WHO and 
others on the consumption of artificial sweeteners and their impact on human health. It’s very 
important to familiarize yourself with this information as it has high relevance for our Sugar 
sector. 
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